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Dear colleagues, 

 

The International Workshop on X-ray Diagnostics and Scientific Application of 
the European XFEL will hold in Ryn in the Eastern North of Poland on 14th  – 

17th February 2010. This workshop is the 6th in a series of workshops for the 

instrumentation and applications and of the upcoming European XFEL. The 
current issue is dedicated to the pulse diagnostics: coherence, energy 

spectrum, duration and arrival time measurements. Those operant topics will 

be completed with lectures on the scientific applications of x-ray coherent 
beam. 

Please visit the website www.xfel.pl/ryn2010 to find details and the site on the 

registration and venue. There will be no registration fee. The deadline for 
registration has been set to Feb. 1, 2010.  

We are happy to announce the availability of a limited number of young 

scientists bursaries to support travel and accommodation. Applications have to 

be made by Jan. 15, 2010. Further information is posted on the website. 
Please transfer this information to your group members and interested 

colleagues. 

This workshop is sponsored by the European Community through the Pre-
XFEL grant. We gratefully acknowledge organisation and support by The 

Andrzej Soltan Institute for Nuclear Studies. 

 
 

The Workshop will be accompanied with a parallel seminar on the scientific 

programme, users needs and beamlines concept for the planned Polish free 
electron laser POLFEL. Pleas observe the website www.xfel.pl/ryn2010seminar 

 

http://www.xfel.pl/ryn2010
http://www.xfel.pl/ryn2010seminar

